
Food Service Report – February 2013 

 

 Attended commodity workshop.  Commodity application is submitted and we are utilizing 

processing through the commodity system.  This will save us in costs over requesting foods as 

commodities because you cannot guarantee that you will get all the commodities that you 

order.  By using the processing for the current year (2012-2013) we have saved $3,425.73. 

 As of February 18, 2013 we have brought in $27,092.82 in Ala Carte Sales.  We have spent 

$13,754.45 showing a $13,338.37 profit at this time.  We do still have some bills to be paid as 

this is an ongoing process. 

 For January, we served a total of 7,736 breakfast meals and a total 10,602 lunch meals.  We 

averaged serving 407 breakfast meals per day and averaged 558 lunches being served per day. 

 We had our annual fire extinguisher inspection on February 13, 2013.   

 OES requested that the lunchroom prepare a Valentine ’s Day Breakfast/Brunch bringing in 

approximately $180.00 additional revenue. 

 


